


Dear Senator Franken,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	While it is late in the session, I want to alert you that a bill harmful to people with disabilities may come up for a vote before Congress adjourns.  S. 2001 could cause the elimination of thousands of jobs held by people with disabilities, people who want to work and participate in our productive society.  The bill in question, S. 2001, would take away the ability of companies to pay workers with disabilities less than minimum wage if they are unable to produce at a typical work rate.  The employer would have to pay the full minimum wage for perhaps half the work.  Needless to say, many companies would avoid this entirely by not hiring people with significant disabilities.  The result would be far fewer job opportunities for people with disabilities.  Please vote against S. 2001 and help save jobs for people with disabilities.
	Thank you for your consideration.
								________________________           

